

### Woodlands Treehouse Preschool

# September Newsletter

#### We're off to a Great Start !!

What a great beginning! Children are already adapting to their classrooms, new friends and teachers. It has been a pleasure seeing all the children's smiles again and welcoming our new students to the Tree House Family.

Please join us for our Welcome Picnic on October 4th from 10:00am to 12:00pm. Please bring your Picnic basket and blanket and enjoy meeting new friends.



#### Yearbook Pictures

Every year we print a yearbook which is sold at the end of the school year, so please send me any pictures of the first day of school you took and any other pictures you take at the school throughout the year so that we can include some of them in the book.

## Label Everything

Please remember to label everything, sweaters, containers, water bottles, etc.





If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us via **phone 281 419 0542** or email at:

Cecilia: csanchez@wthpreschool.com

Vero: info@wthpreschool.com

